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WLU to open two new 

squash courts Jan. 26 

An official opening will be held at 4 p.m., Jan. 26 for

the two new squash courts at the athletic building of Wilfrid

Laurier University. A reception will follow.

Rich Newbrough, director of athletics, said there will

be a ribbon-cutting ceremony, followed by a mini-tournament

between two Laurier grads and two current students.

The two new courts are international-size, larger than

the four older courts, and will help to alleviate the demand

for court time for the popular sport.

Financing for the courts, built at a cost of $240,000,

was provided by the University's Excellence in the Eighties

development fund, which has financed many other recent campus

improvements. The new courts adjoin the present ones and have

a glass wall to facilitate instruction in the game.
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